
This intriguing grape variety
from Eastern Europe is high
in natural acidity but ripens
quickly, so here we benefit

from both: warm citrus,
minerality, and

Mediterranean blossoms
combine with a rich and

balanced mouth feel... fun
and delicious both!

JORDANOV
Zilavka

EnjoySmall.com

This intriguing grape variety
from Eastern Europe is high
in natural acidity but ripens
quickly, so here we benefit

from both: warm citrus,
minerality, and

Mediterranean blossoms
combine with a rich and

balanced mouth feel... fun
and delicious both!

JORDANOV
Zilavka

EnjoySmall.com

This intriguing grape variety
from Eastern Europe is high
in natural acidity but ripens
quickly, so here we benefit

from both: warm citrus,
minerality, and

Mediterranean blossoms
combine with a rich and

balanced mouth feel... fun
and delicious both!

JORDANOV
Zilavka

EnjoySmall.com

This intriguing grape variety
from Eastern Europe is high
in natural acidity but ripens
quickly, so here we benefit

from both: warm citrus,
minerality, and

Mediterranean blossoms
combine with a rich and

balanced mouth feel... fun
and delicious both!

JORDANOV
Zilavka

EnjoySmall.com

This intriguing grape variety
from Eastern Europe is high
in natural acidity but ripens
quickly, so here we benefit

from both: warm citrus,
minerality, and

Mediterranean blossoms
combine with a rich and

balanced mouth feel... fun
and delicious both!

JORDANOV
Zilavka

EnjoySmall.com

This intriguing grape variety
from Eastern Europe is high
in natural acidity but ripens
quickly, so here we benefit

from both: warm citrus,
minerality, and

Mediterranean blossoms
combine with a rich and

balanced mouth feel... fun
and delicious both!

JORDANOV
Zilavka

EnjoySmall.com


	JORDANOV
	JORDANOV
	JORDANOV
	Zilavka
	Zilavka
	Zilavka

	JORDANOV
	JORDANOV
	JORDANOV
	Zilavka
	Zilavka
	Zilavka


